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presented in the February 29, 1988 Federal Register (Ref, 2) to
detemined its applicability to Femi 2. The extended burnup fuel
purchassed for the third refueling outage was designed for operation
within the constraints of this generic evaluation., That is,
uranium-235 enrichments no greater than 5% and burnup levels not
exceeding maximum rod average burnup levels of 60 GWd/MtU bound the
design limits for the fuel purchased (note: 1000 MWd/Mtu is equal to
1GWd/Mtu), No changes are planned tc the plant Technical
Specifications on linear heat generation rate (actual limite are
prescribed in the Core Operating Limits Report) or cooling water
sctivity limite, Operating temperatures for the fuel rods alsc remain
normal, PFurthemmore, there are no plans to exceed these limits for
future fuel reloads unless a generic evaluation of the type provided
in 53 FR 6040 has been first obtained,

Since the liwits on fuel enrichment and exposure for the Fermi 2
reload fuel are bounded by the extended limits specified in the 53 FR
6040 generic evalustion, it has been determined that the conclusions
provided by that evaluation are also applicable to Fermi 2. That is,
the use of extended burnup fuel within the limits of the generic
eveluation have no significant adverse radiological or
non~radiclogical impacts and will not significantly affect the quality
of the human enviromnment, Thus, an envirommental impact statement is
not required for this action.

If there cre uny further guestions on this matter, please contact
Mr. Robert J. Salmon at (313) 586-4273,

Sincerely,

ce: T. G, Colburm
A, B. Davis
R, W. DeFayette
8. S:casek
R. Stransky
Supervisor, Electric Operators, Michigan
Public Service Commission - J., R. Padgett
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